
 

The Hub program will be discontinued with our office on: 

December 31, 2024 
Please scan the QR code to find out how many points you have 

available to cash in or ask a member of our team to help.  

We are excited to start a new contest program. Please follow us here 
and at www.lagunacreekortho.com for more information.  

http://www.lagunacreekortho.com/

